
TIGER Tales 
Mt. Tabor Elementary School                                  Week of  December 4, 2023 

                                                                                   Established in 1928 

Weekly Lunch Menu 

Monday: 
• Beefy Rotini w/ Breadstick 

• Bento Box: Ham & Cheese 

• Seasoned Whole Green Beans 

• Fresh Fruit 

Tuesday: 
• Crispy Chicken Sandwich 

• Turkey Sandwich Power Up 

• Steamed Corn 

• Vegetarian Beans 

• Fresh Fruit 

Wednesday: 
• Teriyaki Beef Dippers with Asian 

Noodles 

• Pizza Power Up Pack 

• Glazed Carrots 

• Green Bell Pepper Strips 

• Fresh Fruit 

Thursday: 
• Grilled Cheese & House made 

Tomato Bisque 

• Ham & Cheese Hoagie 

• Seasoned mixed Vegetables 

• Fresh Cauliflower 

• Fresh Fruit 

Friday: 
• Homestyle Chicken & Belgium 

Waffles 

• Yogurt & Banana Bread Power 
Up Pack 

• Potato Smiles 

• Baby Carrots  

• Fresh Fruit 

Offered Daily: 
PB&J Sandwich, Side Garden Salad 
& Choice of Milk.  

School Contact Information 
Principal:  Scott Hughes 

Assistant Principal:  Tim French 

Office:  (812) 542-5507 

Attendance:  (812) 542-7302 

Safe School Hotline:  (812) 542-2230 

Transportation:  (812) 542-4707 

Tech Support:  (812) 542-4700 

Important Dates & Events: 

7:  Winter Wonderland 

 

 

Dec. 20– Jan. 3: Winter Break 

  

A Note From Mr. Hughes: 

 

   

  

 Mt. Tabor is conducting a second food drive to support the Salvation 

Army. The food drive will end Friday, December 8th. There continues to be a 

significant need in our community. A reminder that only non-perishable food 

items can be accepted. Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

 Progress reports for the second quarter were sent home with your 

child on Thursday, November 30th . The second quarter ends on Tuesday, De-

cember 19th . Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions or 

concerns about your child’s academic performance. Report cards will be sent 

home on Friday, January 12th . 

 The New Albany High School Theatre Arts holiday mini-musical visited 

Mt. Tabor last Tuesday for two performances. This is the 69th year for the 

mini-musical. Several former Mt. Tabor Tigers were part of the cast. Our stu-

dents really enjoyed the show. A big thanks to the New Albany High School 

Theatre Arts department for sharing some holiday cheer at Mt. Tabor! 

 Winter break is December 20 – January 3. School resumes on Thurs-

day, January 4th .  

 Have a great weekend! 



 

 
   

 

 

 



Health Office Notes:  

Cold and Flu season is upon us. If your child has a fever of 100.4 or greater, please keep them home until 
they are 24 hours fever free without the use of medications. If you have questions regarding whether or not 
to send them to school, please feel free to call or email me directly at anestor@nafcs.org.  

Please remember to turn in your student’s Healthcare Action Plans if they are needing emergency or sched-
uled medications at school. If your student is new to Mt. Tabor and you have not turned in your child’s im-
munizations, please do so as soon as possible. 

We are accepting gently used clothing donations (pants and shirts only - no used underwear), along with 
gently used shoes and coats. 

 We appreciate all you do to keep our Tigers safe in school!   

Allison Nestor, RN School Nurse 

Phone: 812-981-7653 

Fax: 812-542-4742 
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